
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Circular No.85/2023-24                                                                                         Date: 28 Dec, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to inform you that in compliance with the directives received from the 
Government of Uttar Pradesh on December 29, 2023, the school will be closed for Classes PS to 
XII due to the severe cold wave conditions.  
 
However, the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Class XII will proceed as scheduled from 09:30 
to 11:00 a.m. 
 
Also, the Orientation Session for Class X will take place from 08:30 to 09:30 a.m., followed by 
the PTM, as originally planned. 
 
Furthermore, the Farewell Party for Class XII will be conducted according to the timings 
previously communicated by the school. 
 

WISHING ALL STUDENTS AND FAMILIES HAPPY WINTER HOLIDAYS ! 
 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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